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Publishing issues updates: AAWS currently out of stock: Alcoholics Anonymous (BB) 

was on backorder, we have now received our order. We have the following on order: HC and 

SC ‘As Bill Sees It’   regular size still on backorder, but we have them in stock at the IG office. 

Our history books “Dr. Bob and the Good Old-timers” and “AA Comes of Age” are on 

backorder.  Grapevine:  Beginner’s Book is still on backorder since November.  

Website updates are ongoing & Physical Meeting List – we are continuing to update the 

Printable Meeting Guide pdf on a weekly basis, due to recent requests for meetings re-

opening and closing. Printouts are also available as needed at the office – if you call ahead 

we will be ready with printed copies of the current meeting guide when you arrive.  

Some meetings are re-opening or have been cancelled – Please check the website for 

updates. Physical meetings – 127 meetings with 133 mtg times - 7 of these are Hybrid ; 

virtual – 24 meetings with 35 mtg times. Meetings Re-opening:  Back to Basics, 

Fundamentally All is Well, Aberdeen Ladies – Now “Each Day a New Beginning”. 

Permanently Closing: Friday Night Bobble Head Group, Darlington Twelve Step, Edgewood 

Noon will no longer meet on Tues or Thursday. Moving: Starting April 16th, Early Bird will 

moving outside to NE park.   No New Meetings    

Please continue to email  office@nemdaa.org  about any changes to your meeting schedule 

or special events you would like to announce in the bulletin.  

Meeting Openings/Re-openings  - please include with your requests for Meeting openings 

or re-openings any literature or medallion purchases you anticipate so we can be sure to 

be fully stocked and ready to assist you. 
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